
Wed Race 1-6 
May 10, 2023 
 
Race Results Here: 
  
The star of the show on Wednesday night had to be Will Brown and his showmanship.  He made a patch 
of grass and a couple of dinghys into a magical evening with your friends at the grill and did we have a 
great time!!!   We are looking for some more magic on Dogwood/Ga Tech Open Regatta on May 20-
21.  Ga Tech will be manning the grill and making a sumptuous dinner for us on Saturday night once 
again at the Jr field.  Watch for the lightshow.   
  
If you haven’t signed up for the Dogwood regatta, registration is still open 
at LLSCKeelboat.com (especially dinghy sailors), now is the time to do it.  Ga Tech will be offering 
dinners, hats, shirts and donations to their sailing program.  Wednesday night skippers will be getting an 
email asking what boats will be planning on participating in the Dogwood so we can make plans for 
food, refreshments and fleet splits. 
  
A big thanks everyone that made last Wednesday something special.  Thanks to Will Brown, Jonathan 
Stewart, Jill Mashburn, Chris Jackson and Dona Cardenas for setting up the dinner for this evening in the 
beautiful Junior area.  And especially to the race committee who did a terrific job of not making the 
driftfest last any longer than necessary.  This evening’s race was brought to you by Mike Iuvone, Paul 
Stouffer, Stefan Schulze, Amy Larkin, Hudson Brock, Bob, Jill Schulze and Nancy Dalman.   
  
Thank you Linda Hoopes for these photos.  
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We had some great finishes this evening.  Chris Beisner in his boat, Firefly, sailed to the top spot in the 
High PHRF fleet, while Mike Krantz in Lamorak climbed the ladder to 2nd place in the Melges 24 fleet.  In 
the Low Cruiser fleet, Spencer Gay in Revelry sailed the wheels off of his Hunter 34 and took 1st place 
this evening. 
  
  

 
  
This sight can be quite intimidating before the start. 
  
  



 
  
Above is a great Wednesday night photo by Chris Voith, see his post on Sail Rats.  He has some great 
suggestions for taking pictures with your phone in a race (if you have time).  I would caution you not to 
ask your skipper to change course because you want a better picture. 
  
See you on the race course,    Dana 
  

 

 


